## **BALMVILLE SCHOOL**

June 22, 2017

Dear Parents,

The first grade teachers are looking forward to working with your child next year. Here's a list of what your child will need to start their year so you can take advantage of the summer sale prices.

You may also wish to buy multiples of the same item to use at home and to put away for mid-year. Items that need frequent replacement are pencils, crayons, glue sticks, and scissors.

Sincerely, The First Grade Team

PLEASE LABEL: folders, notebooks
PLEASE DO NOT LABEL: all other items

- 2 pocket folders
- 3 pack large pink erasers
- 2 containers of disinfecting wipes
- 3 Primary ruled composition notebooks
- 2 pair safety scissors
- 12 glue sticks
- 2 large boxes tissues
- 2 large packs of <u>Ticonderoga ONLY</u> #2 pencils
- 1 box GALLON (Large) zip-loc bags
- 1 box QUART (small) zip-loc bags
- 2 boxes of 24 crayons (no bigger!)
- 2 package black dry erase markers